
December 17, 2018

A BIG Thank you goes out to Mrs. Jones & Ms. Kulp for preparing our children for  
a WONDERFUL program!

We also appreciate all those families who attended the Mass for the Feast of Our 
Lady of Guadalupe.

Wednesday, Dec. 19th - The children will have an early lunch.  After lunch, they 
will perform at the Young at Heart (at noon) then Deer Trail (at 1pm).  You are 
welcome to attend.

Thursday, Dec. 20th - Children may have free dress with their favorite holiday or 
“ugly sweater” outfits.  Classroom Christmas parties will be begin at 1:30pm.  
This is our last day of school for students.

Friday, Dec. 21st - Teacher work day

Mrs. Copsey is conducting the choir at Christmas Eve Mass.  Children, attending 
with a parent, are invited to sing with her at 4pm Mass at OLS.  Please contact 
her with any questions.  (352-9514)

We Would Like To 
Wish You A 

Blessed Christmas!


